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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Please reduce rates for Rocky Mountain Power customers (Docket 20-035-04) 
1 message

Paulette Takata <aarpwebact@action.aarp.org> Thu, Oct 15, 2020 at 11:51 PM
Reply-To: Paulette Takata <snowbunnies24@msn.com>
To: Utah Public Service Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Oct 16, 2020 

Utah Public Service Commission 
UT 

Dear Public Service Commission, 

Please do not raise rates, especially during this time of a pandemic. 

Many are suffering with job loss, homes loss, no food on their table, 
and stress during this unprecedented times. 

A rater increase would make matters much worse than they already are. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Paulette Takata 
11750 Watson Rd 
11750 Watson Rd 
Sandy, UT 84092 
(801) 808-4744 
snowbunnies24@msn.com 
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